March 21, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We’'d like to thank everyone who was able to come out to one of our Dialogue with Doc
sessions. It was a great time for our community to ask specific questions and have an
open dialogue about happenings in our community. We had some great discussions
and we hope more community members can join us for future sessions.

If you missed any of our Dialogue with Doc Sessions but are still interested in learning
about what was presented, you can find links to the slideshow presentation and a
recording of one of the sessions on our website. There you will also find a list of FAQs
gathered from all of the different sessions.

We hope you are all having a great week.

Sincerely,

d. el Med=

Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_iakRxufcEGyyg2erSW6sgHNMDnRyiQRmJ94oW0wNJw/edit#slide=id.g1196ceaabe8_0_35
https://youtu.be/so9G5KSZnHo
https://www.calschools.org/departments/office-the-superintendent/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ymNJhOYVJ4wY6pTjabMJmqXjufTSpnDwEA9G-fspBxs/edit?usp=sharing

